
 

AFS Scholarship 

  

 

We are pleased to share that ACRC-OSU undergraduate students Nicole Appel 

(2nd right in above photo), Claire Schuler (right) and Austin Pang (2nd left) 

received in total a $4,500 scholarship from Michael Warner (left), Chairman of AFS 

Central Ohio Chapter Scholarship 2025 on January 16th, 2025.  

 

Congratulations to all!  

 


